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8h July Class 9 Naws.

This week, in Class 9, we have had lots of multi-sensory fun. In our outdoor learning, we read 'The Gruffalo’, and
the children enjoyed the story. Then, they entered the forest area, pretending to be the mouse and encountering all

the different characters from the story.

In my cooking, the children have continued making smoothies. They have consolidated their chopping and pouring

skills while making smoothies and have enjoyed tasting them.

In literacy, we have finished our story, ‘Don’t put your finger in the jelly, Nelly.” We have been exploring all the
different foods from the story, like jelly, spaghetti, and jam.

Have an amazing Summer,

Mrs Clarke and the class 9 team @




